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SENT BY EMAIL 25 5 22   

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Year 6 Swimming Lessons  

We are pleased to inform you that we are able to provide our Year 6’s with swimming lessons at Newton 
Abbot Leisure Centre.  

The sessions will be on Monday’s at 11.15 - 12.15 from Monday 20th June to Monday 18th July 2022.  

The children will walk accompanied by our staff to and from Newton Abbot Leisure Centre and will have 
qualified swimming instructors for their lessons. Please ensure that your child comes to school with their 
swimming kit, towels, goggles (if they so wish) suitable walking shoes and a coat.  

Due to the timings, we anticipate getting back to school at 1.15, so it would be useful if you could either 
provide or order your child a packed lunch.  
 

If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to ask.  

Regards,  

Mrs Babbage  

 

 

 

 


